
CIRCULAR No. IOPEPC/177/2021-22             Date: 17
th

 May, 2022.

Dear Members,

This is with reference to the WTO SPS notifications issued by the member

countries from 4th to 15th April 2022.   The notifications pertain to export of oil

seeds from India. The notification can be accessed by clicking on the following

link.

Click Here

We request members to kindly send comments (if any) to sakshi@iopepc.org by

23
rd

 May, 2022.

 

Regards,

Ramesh Kolath

(Deputy Chief Executive Officer)

Indian Oilseeds & Produce Export Promotion Council (IOPEPC)

78/79, Bajaj Bhavan, Nariman Point,

Mumbai - 400021.

Maharashtra, India

Phone: (91-22) 2202 3225/9295

Fax: (91-22) 2202 9236
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